
1

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 15 August 2012 1:52 PM
To: publicsubmissions
Subject: re Shenton Park substation

Ref. 3.4 CONSULTATION UNDERTAKEN BY WESTERN POWER 
(Shenton Park sub-station) 
 
 
I wish to state that the local community was NOT CONSULTED to the fullest extent 
concerning the ‘significant changes planned for the Shenton Park sub-station.’ 
 
The very few members who attended your ‘exclusive’ meetings and who expressed 
alternative suggestions, were not listened to and their points were not acknowledged. 
 
So, as a resident who has lived in Daglish for over 32 years, I wish to state that a more 
extensive consultation with the residents is required urgently before any changes are 
made to this sub-station. 
 
The area concerned is surrounded by families with children and is already hemmed in by 
busy roads and non-residential buildings – such as those in Stubbs Terrace (south of the 
Nicholson Road subway) and also those on the Western side of Selby Street. 
 
I therefore am registering my objection to any changes being made to the Sub-station by 
the ERA ….and that further consultation is required with local residents!! 
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